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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:  May 26, 2023 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 

TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Condition Assessment for Lower Kannah Creek Flowline RFP-5259-23-DD 
  
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded, and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 
1.   Question:  Is the City of Grand Junction looking for an assessment on the PVC pipe in addition 

to the steel and cast-iron Pipe? Or only the steel and cast-iron joints? 
      Answer: Between the deploy and capture sites, there are roughly 1370 feet of PVC installed in 

the late 90’s/early 2000’s. This is a very small fraction of the total pipe length being 
assessed. While we hope and expect that no abnormalities exist on the PVC pipe, we 
would hope that they are captured and communicated to the City. The cast-iron and 
steel pipes are of most concern to the City. 

 
2.  Question:   We understand the launch/receive options for “Option B” to have the City provide 

equipment and manpower, but we wanted to know if the tracking costs for the tool(s) 
are to be included in Option A or B or both. (i.e., Does the City have an interest in 
also tracking tools? Or only launch/receive support)? 

      Answer: Assuming “tracking” refers to monitoring the device’s location as it travels through the 
pipe. If the device comes equipped with this ability, yes we are interested in knowing 
what that additional cost would be for both Option A and Option B. 

 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
Dolly Daniels, Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


